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Welcome to Girton College. As a Covid-secure venue, the following protocols 

are in place for your safety and protection. 

• If you are unwell, especially if you have covid symptoms, you must 

reschedule your visit for another time. Please do not put the safety of our 

staff, students and other visitors at risk.  

• All visitors must sign in and out at the Porters’ lodge. We maintain contact 

details for 21 days for NHS track and trace although no longer legally 

required to do so. 

• If you feel unwell during your visit, please notify the Porters: 01223 338999.  

• Please wear a face covering at all times whilst inside the College buildings 

unless you are medically exempt. Disposable masks are available without 

charge from the Porter. 

• Please sanitise your hands on arrival and when entering rooms or social 

areas. There are hand sanitising stations on all routes. 

• Please observe social distancing measures in place and maintain a distance 

of 2m between yourself and others as far as possible.   

• Touchpoints around the site are cleaned frequently throughout the day. 

Please make a conscious effort to avoid touching hard surfaces where 

possible.  

• In the College Bar, counter service is now available, but we ask that you stay 

seated except when ordering, to prevent crowding at the counter. When the 

weather permits, please do use the Ash Court external seating area.  

• If you are dining with us, it is appreciated if you stay seated throughout your 

meal. If you need to speak to a member of staff in Hall, please maintain social 

distancing.  

• If you are staying overnight with us for a week or less, staff will not enter the 

room to clean during your stay, but if you need anything, please contact the 

Porters’ Lodge for assistance. For longer stays, we will arrange a convenient 

time to clean and ventilate your room whilst you are out. 

• Residential visitors are welcome to use the gym and swimming pool, please 

book at the lodge. The pool ventilation is 80% recirculated air, so we consider 

it to be a higher risk environment – we therefore require evidence of a 

negative lateral flow test taken within the previous 48 hours for entry please.  

• You will find a yellow bin near the Porters’ lodge for the safe disposal of 

masks ,gloves etc.  

 

We hope that you enjoy your visit. 


